Wadebridge Students Celebrate their Success

After all their hard work and an anxious wait, the Year 11 class of 2019 received their examination results and were
able to celebrate their success with staff, family and friends.

Many students achieved outstanding results with more than 20% averaging a grade 8 or 9 and over half gaining a
“strong” pass in all subjects, including those with virtually all grade 9s.

Special mention must go to: Issie Chapman, Lizzy Cray, and Henry Phippen who also gained an A* in Further Math:s.
Jim Sproull, Macy Webber and Archie McNamara who achieved an A* Distinction in Further Maths

We want to congratulate every student who has received their results today and this extends to some students in
Year 10, as they have also had to experience the nerves of opening results for the first time!

As a community we are very proud of every student at Wadebridge School, but this year 11 group have always
shown great strength, humour and kindness and we want to thank all our parents and carers, for their support and
stamina!

Many students will be continuing their studies or starting an Apprenticeship and we wish them all happiness and
success as they move on to the next steps in their lives.




